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A Note from Mayor Gordon Stone 
 

"As summer begins to wrap up, we are getting excited for fall in the Town of Pike Road! Fall brings a new 

school year, special events, and more ways than ever to connect with your neighbors. We look forward to all 

this season has in store for us! 

National Night Out is next week, August 1! Join the Town of Pike Road as we represent our community at 

National Night Out, and enjoy a night of free food, fun and fellowship. We look forward to this event, hosted 

by our partners the Montgomery County Sheriff's Office, every year! 

Next, show off your selfie skills at City Hall Selfie Day. On August 15, we encourage our residents to take a 

selfie in front of Pike Road Town Hall and use the hashtags #CityHallSelfieDay and #MyPikeRoad to show your 

hometown pride. 

Lastly, prepare for fall at the Wreath Making with Forest Products Ag & Stewardship Workshop! This workshop 

will teach you to create great fall decor, so don't wait to register. 

Fall-favorite events like Hay, Look at Us! will be here before you know it. Connect with us at @townofpikeroad 

on Facebook, Instagram, and Twitter so you never miss an event. 

As always, we will continue to pray for you, and we encourage you to pray for each other.   

Thank you and God Bless.” 


